
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Customer Notification 

Change in Name and update to Certificate of Analysis  
 

Date of Notification:  
08/11/2024 

 

 

Dear Customer,  

This notification is to inform all customers that Fannin Ltd., Galway (LIP) manufacturing facility 
will now be known as Fannin LIP Galway.  Fannin LIP Galway remains under the ownership of 
Fannin Ltd., with this update associated with the manufacturing facility name and CRO number.  
 
Fannin LIP Galway will be applying this name update to Certificates of Analysis (CoA), product 

labels and related documents on a phased approach over the coming weeks. 

In addition, as part of our continual improvement process, from the 18/11/2024 our CoA will be 

updated to include a revision number for all published CoAs. Updated CoA format will include an 

amendment section to clarify the reason for reissuing of the CoA. 

This notice needs to be passed on to all those who need to be made aware within your 
organisation.  
 
Should you have any queries regarding any of these changes, please do not hesitate to contact 

our quality team, lipquality@fannin.eu. 

 

 

_______________________                                                                   _________________________      

Shane Wilmoth         Dr. Laura Gallagher (PhD) 

Quality Engineer,         Site Quality Manager, 

Fannin LIP Galway.         Fannin LIP Galway.  

Email: lipquality@fannin.eu                        Email: lipquality@fannin.eu  

 

Fannin LIP Galway. 
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